
MEMO TO  : The Village President and  
   Board of Trustees  
 
 
 
FROM  : David A. Hulseberg 
   Village Manager  
 
 
DATE  : June 15, 2010 
 
 
SUBJECT : Voluntary Separation Agreement  
 
 
Please find attached a Voluntary Separation Agreement and Release as signed 
by Ed Seagraves.  Due to the contribution of Chief Seagraves over the past 25 
years, I have consulted with legal counsel and an Agreement has been 
formulated providing Ed with an additional three-month severance benefit and 
health insurance benefits.  
 
I request your favorable consideration of this Agreement.  Should you have any 
additional questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
/cb 
 
Attachment  
 
gesagreementmemo 


